
ASHFORD LOCAL PLAN 2030 
‘MAIN MODIFICATIONS’ CONSULTATION 

SEPTEMBER 2018  

STATEMENT OF REPRESENTATIONS PROCEDURE 

Subject matter: Ashford Borough Council is consulting on Main Modifications to the 
Ashford Local Plan 2030 that was submitted for Examination in 
December 2017.  

The Council is proposing ‘Main Modifications’ to the policies and 
supporting text of the Submission Version of the Ashford Local 
Plan (December 2017) to address issues raised in the Inspectors’ 
Post-Hearings Advice Note, Statements of Common Ground, 
Hearing Statements or verbally in hearing sessions following 
discussion with the Inspectors and/or other parties.  

The consultation is focused only on the Main Modifications. The 
consultation is not an opportunity to repeat or raise further 
representations about other parts of the Local Plan or to seek 
wider changes. All previous comments have already been 
considered by the Inspector. 

Representation 
period: 

The period for representations runs from 13th September 2018 to 
5pm on Friday 26th October 2018  

Documents can 
be viewed at: 

The Council’s web-site at: https://www.ashford.gov.uk/consultations 
Or during the opening hours at the following ‘deposit points’:  

• Ashford Borough Council, The Civic Centre, Tannery Lane, 
Ashford, Kent, TN23 1PL

• Ashford Gateway, Church Road, Ashford, Kent, TN23 1AS
• Charing Library, Market Place, Charing, Ashford, TN27 0LR
• Tenterden Gateway, 2 Manor Row, Tenterden TN30 6HP
• Wye Library, 6 Upper Bridge Street, Wye, Ashford, TN25 5AF

Representations 
to be sent to: 

Comments should be made online via the Consultation Portal 
www.ashford.gov.uk/consult  
However, should you wish to submit comments in writing please email 
planning.policy@ashford.gov.uk or call 01233 330 229 to request a 
representation form. Representation forms should be returned to: 
Planning Policy Team, Planning and Development, Ashford Borough 
Council, Civic Centre, Tannery Lane, Ashford, Kent, TN23 1PL or via 
email to planning.policy@ashford.gov.uk 


